
 

April 22, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
ASOTIN TELEPHONE COMPANY 
RACHELLE LADWIG 
525 JUNCTION ROAD 
MADISON, WI 53717 
 
 
RE: ADV 9/Advice No. 112 
 
 
On March 17, 2015, Asotin Telephone Company filed a revised sheet for inclusion in its tariff, 
PUC Or. No. 2. 
 
This filing increases the rate for Directory Assistance and National Directory Assistance, 
eliminates the current free Directory Assistance calls, and deletes International Directory 
Assistance. 
 
The sheet is acknowledged and will effective with service rendered on and after May 1, 2015. 
 
One receipted copy of the sheet is returned for your files. 
 
 
 
 

 
Bryan Conway 
Administrator 
Telecom and Water Division 
(503) 378-6200 
Fax:  (503) 373-7752 
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